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Mona Vale Hospital has to be re-opened. The distance from Palm Beach and off shore areas to 
Northern Beaches hospital is too far. There will not only be one death but numerous. I had to 
rush my husband to hospital the other week. It was foggy and rainy, I thought I would never get 
there. The people of Pittwater should have been asked what they wanted. Please wake up and re-
open our Hospital, before its too late. 


